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COUNTY EXECUTIVE’S DECEMBER 6, 2017 LISTENING SESSION:  
CALEDONIA VILLAGE HALL  

Public invited to ask questions, share concerns 

 
Caledonia – County Executive Jonathan Delagrave will hold his next listening session 
on Wednesday, December 6, 2017, from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. at the Caledonia Village 
Hall, 5043 Chester Lane. 
 
County residents are invited to attend and speak with Delagrave about any county-
related topic. No appointment is necessary. Accompanying Delagrave will be members 
of the County Executive’s staff and members of various County departments who will be 
on hand to talk about County services and the County’s 2018 budget.  
 
“Listening sessions are a great opportunity for me to hear from Racine County residents 
about their ideas and concerns and to answer questions about County issues,” 
Delagrave said. “Racine County residents should know that I am available and 
accessible to listen to what’s important in their lives and to offer whatever support is 
possible through the County.” 
 
Delagrave holds listening sessions each month in municipalities throughout Racine 
County. Listening sessions are typically held on the second Wednesday of each month, 
from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m., though these days are subject to change. County 
Supervisors and other elected officials also attend these listening sessions if their 
schedules permit. 
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